
 

 

Math Club Meeting #1 Wednesday, February 3, 2010 
 
 
Welcome Meeting 
We began the meeting with introductions of officers and faculty and welcoming any new 
members. We then enjoyed the customary free pizza and soda. 
 
After that, we discussed the on campus tutoring opportunities and got several 
volunteers. 
 
Next was the topic of off campus community service opportunities which was open to 
the floor. We came up with several great ideas but decided on a trip to Mahwah high 
school to gives the students there an idea of what it is like to be a math major. 
 
Information on Pi Mu Epsilon, a math honors society, was given and the math club 
members that were being inducted into this prestigious group were announced. The 
requirements to get into the society were also reviewed. 
 
The New Jersey Undergraduate Math Competition is to be held this semester on 
Saturday, April 10 at Middlesex County College in Edison, NJ. 
 
We concluded the meeting with two math competition problems. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes Prepared by Meghan Mulharin 
 


